From: Secretariat NTEC

Sent: Friday, 2 September 2022 8:30 AM

To: ‘gomezdominic@gmail.com'

Cc: lain Loganathan; 'Sean Holden'; Robert Sarib

Subject: FW: D Gomez submission to the LG Representation Committee

Dear Mr Gomez,

Thank you for providing your submission to the Local Government Representation Committee. | have had the
opportunity to investigate the point you have raised, and would like to ask some clarifying questions.

According to the maps the committee has available, it appears that the whole of the suburb of Ludmilla is included
in the Chan ward. Please refer to the images below, which display suburb boundaries in blue and ward boundaries in
red.

Image 01: Chan ward is highlighted in purple
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Image 02: The suburb of Ludmilla is highlighted in purple
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May | ask if there is a particular street / address you have in mind? | understand it may get confusing for electors
with neighbors on the opposite side of the street belonging to a different ward. This is unfortunately a consequnece
of using suburb boundaries as ward boundaries, which often fall on road centrelines.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Kind regards,

Rosanna Leitch
Secretariat

Local Government Representation Committee
Level 3, TCG Centre | 80 Mitchell Street, DARWIN NT 0800 | GPO Box 2419, DARWIN NT 0801
T: 08 8999 7641 | F: 08 8999 7630 | E: Secretariat.NTEC@nt.gov.au | ABN: 84 085 734 992

Website: Local Government Representation Reviews

Confidentiality and Disclaimer Statement:

Use or transmittal of the information in this email other than for authorised NT Government business purposes may constitute
misconduct under the NT Public Sector Code of Conduct and could potentially be an offence under the NT Criminal Code. If
you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this message or any attachments is unauthorised. If you
have received this document in error, please advise the sender. No representation is given that attached files are free from
viruses or other defects. Scanning for viruses is recommended.



